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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Comments on MIMAROPA WFP (23 March 2022 version)

1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Tue, Apr 5, 2022 at 4:53 PM
To: Pambc Cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
bem_endangan@yahoo.com, Julie Tanguilig <jntanguilig@gmail.com>, michaelarongavilla21@gmail.com

Dear Sirs and Mesdames,

As agreed during today's meeting, we are sharing the MIMAROPA WFP with our comments/recommendations.

Thank you and our best regards.

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center

Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232


Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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